

The Secretary-General

Ms. Salam Hamzeh Ghaith Founder and President Smallworld Foundation

RDEU/AP/md/2022 Madrid, 12 July 2022

Dear Ms. Ghaith,

I wish to express my sincere appreciation for joining us at the first Global Youth Tourism Summit, held in Sorrento, Italy, from 27 June to 3 July. I am convinced that this event set the foundation for a new relationship between the Youth and different stakeholders that are in one way or another related to tourism.

I was fascinated to see the dynamic discussions among the youngsters from so many different cultures and backgrounds, sharing their concerns and same belief in the need to participate in the decisions of today that will impact their environment of tomorrow.

Your Masterclass on Peace was nothing short of inspirational and I wish to thank you for your invaluable contribution to making this event a success. You conveyed the message of the importance of tolerance and peace in a way that our young participants were able to easily relate to and gave them abundant food for thought.

With my renewed gratitude for your contribution to this landmark event, please accept the assurances of my highest consideration and esteem.

Zurab Pololikashvili

